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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet  
 
New Name 
 
It’s official.  The new name of the fleet is IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet. 
 
Web Site 
 
The CLCF web site is being integrated with the Ithaca Yacht Club’s web site.  While 
this work is in process, you will be kept informed via this newsletter and posts on the 
CLCF facebook page. 
 
2013 Calendar and 2013 Sailing Instructions 
 
Please find attached the updated schedule of CLCF events and the revised Sailing 
Instructions. 
 
First Marks-In Work Party 
 
The first work party to launch the racing marks will begin at 9:00 a.m. this coming 
Saturday, April 20. 
 
If you have time to join the fun, wear work clothes and a sturdy pair of gloves. 
 
The second Marks-in Work Party (if needed) is scheduled for the following Saturday, 
April 27. 
 
Beginning of the Spring Series of Races 
 
The first tune-up race will be on Sunday, April 28.  The skippers’ meeting will be at 
the South Pavilion of the Ithaca Yacht Club at 12:45.  The start will be at 1:30. 
 
See you at the work party or the tune-up. 
 
Happy Launching! 
 
Eberhard Alsen 
CLCF Secretary 
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com 
607-533-4716 


